 Report of the Research Support Committee -2024
During the past year, the number of Retirees in the Research Support Group remained consistent at seventeen. Of this number, seven reported having completed at least one research project during the year.
 Two initiatives which are currently in the works, the transformation of the Odette House into a “Retiree’s Hub” and the University proceeding along the path to become a member of the Age Friendly University Network, offer possibilities for future programming focused on Retirees continuing their research activities. We need some creative ideas here -- stay tuned to the           e-Bulletin for developments.
The Research Support Committee currently consists of Jake Soderlund and Adrian Van Den Hoven. At least one more member, hopefully newly retired and still involved in research, would be greatly appreciated.
Jake Soderlund, Chair
